
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Circular” 

Subject: Saudization of Vigilance and Drug Safety Jobs 

Circular Number:  A/23253    Date: 4/7/1436 

H.E Secretary General of Saudi Chambers Council,                                                          

Respected Managers of Drug Companies,                                                                                

Respected Sponsors of Drug Companies,                                                                            

Respected Managers of Scientific Offices, 

Aliening with our leaders guidance – may Allah protect them- to localize jobs in private sector 

with qualified staff and capabilities and believing in the vital role that shall be handled by the 

private sector to uptake national competencies and to encourage enrolling them in all working 

fields, according to the circular issued by the Saudi Food & Drug Authority No. A/26839 dated 

on 29/11/1431 Hijri that drug companies shall set an employee responsible for vigilance and 

drug safety, we hope you saudisize the vigilance and drug safety position in your establishment 

within a maximum to 01/04/1438- 31/12/2016  

 

 

Regards,  

Executive Vice President of Drug Sector  

 

Dr. Ibrahim bin Abdulrahman Al Juffali 

 

 
Disclaimer: The English version is a translation of the original in Arabic for information purposes only. In case of a 

discrepancy, the Arabic original will prevail. 


